
Dear Sir / Madam,  

 

This is to inform that the 4 day PIP on “3P (production preparation Processes 

including PFMEA)” scheduled on 25 - 28 April 2017 has been POSTPONED due to 

unavoidable circumstances.  

 

We are planning to organize the same training on “3P (production preparation 

Processes including PFMEA)” after Diwali maybe in January 2018 and will be 

communicate the revised schedule. A group of participants, 4 to 5 selected from 

a “Cross Functional Team Consisting of planning, industrial engineering, 

development, Supply chain, production, quality assurance, & warranty. Working 

group close to the product & processes should attend this training. Requesting you 

to see the possibility of colleagues from your dept & organisation, so that we can 

for a group from for a Case study purpose during training session. 

 

We sincerely regret the inconvenience thus caused to you. 

 

With warm regards,  

Nilesh A. Sakle, Manager,  

Education and Training, ARAI-Forging Industry Division, Chakan  

Address : B-16/1, MIDC, Chakan, Taluka Khed, District PUNE, PIN 410501 (INDIA)  

Phone : +91-2135 – 679 961 / 62 / 66, Cell: 942230 5190  

Email : training.fid@araiindia.com  

Website : www.araiindia.com 


